
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
Lauderdale Lakes Greenway Mobility Improvement Project 
From NW 31st Avenue to NW 29th Avenue  
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 440746-4-52-01 
 

LAUDERDALE LAKES GREENWAY MOBILITY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information about mobility 
improvements along the Lauderdale Lakes Greenway in the City of Lauderdale Lakes. 
 
Lauderdale Lakes Greenway is a part of a U.S. Department of Transportation – Transportation Investment Generating 
Economic Recovery (TIGER) Grant, awarded to the Broward MPO and its local city partners to enhance continuity and 
extend the Broward Regional Complete Street network. The Broward MPO is investing over $300 million to create 
safer, healthier communities in Broward. This project is one of many within a larger plan to create enhanced bicycle, 
pedestrian, and public transportation access throughout the Broward region. For more information about the Broward 
MPO, please visit: BrowardMPO.org. FDOT is pleased to assist the City of Lauderdale Lakes and Broward MPO in 
delivering their vision and provides the following information on this mobility improvement project. 

  Construction Cost: $712,000        Construction Start Date: November 8, 2021      Anticipated Completion: Summer 2022 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,    

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Constructing a 10-foot shared-use path along      

NW 39th Street to connect to the existing greenway 
• Installing decorative pedestrian lighting to increase 

visibility 
• Installing irrigation and landscaping 
 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• No lane closures are expected for this project. 

• Business signage will be provided to identify        
driveways. 

• Access to businesses and residents will be  

     maintained at all times. 

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook:  www.facebook.com/

MyFDOTSEFL/ 

Project website:  www.d4fdot.com 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Tyler Furrey, E.I.  — FDOT Project Manager 
tyler.furrey@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 892-2362 
 
David Romano, P.E. — Project Administrator 
david.romano@hdrinc.com or (786) 264-3871 
 
Justina Hicklyn — Community Outreach Specialist 
justina@valerin-group.com or (954) 940-7585 
 
Ronald Desburnes, P.E. — City of Lauderdale Lakes 
Public Works Director 
ronaldd@lauderdalelakes.org or (954) 535-2778 

http://www.d4fdot.com
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ROAD CONSTRUCTION TO BEGIN  
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Florida Department of Transportation 
Broward Operations 

ATTN: Tyler Furrey 

5548 NW 9th Avenue 

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309  


